
 STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
 

 525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.     SPRINGFIELD,  ILL INOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111 

  
BY EMAIL 
 
June 29, 2018 
 
Terry Waters, Senior Vice President 
Strategy and Development 
Methodist Health Services Corporation 
221 NE Oak Glen Avenue 
Peoria, Illinois 61636 
 

RE:  Section 1130.770 – Project Completion   
  Permit #16-017, Griffin Medical Office Building 

Permit Holder: Progressive Health System 
 

Dear Mr. Waters: 
 
On June 29, 2018 we received your correspondence notifying the State Board of the completion 
of the permit referenced above.  Our records will be updated to show that Permit #16-017 was 
completed on January 24, 2018 the date the building was granted occupancy.  The final cost of 
the permit was $17,274,619.  No further action is required for this permit as it relates to the 
Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 
 


